
Give your used eyeglasses a second life! 
 

We would like to thank everyone who contributed to the collection of 
used eyeglasses last year, which were donated to the Lions Clubs of 
Switzerland, who collaborate with Médico Lions Clubs of France, to 
recondition the eyeglasses received and distribute them to patients with 
visual impairments in developing countries.  
  
We are happy to announce that we are organizing another collection 
during Lent and Easter and should be grateful for any contributions. If 
you have any eyeglasses that you are no longer using, please bring them 
to one of the services at the Temple de Gingins between 5 March and 20 
April 2025. Please note that it is not necessary to include their cases. 
  
For further information, please 
see https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/resources-for-members/resource-

center/recycle-eyeglasses and http://www.medico-lcf.org/?q=recyclage-
des-lunettes 
  
Thank you in advance for your contributions.  
  
Caroline Allsopp-Leitner on behalf of the Social Action Group 

  

 

https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/resources-for-members/resource-center/recycle-eyeglasses
https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/resources-for-members/resource-center/recycle-eyeglasses
http://www.medico-lcf.org/?q=recyclage-des-lunettes
http://www.medico-lcf.org/?q=recyclage-des-lunettes

